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“He guards the paths of 
justice, and preserves the 

way of His saints.”

—PROVERBS 2:8, NKJV

Dear law enforcement officer,

Thank you for your brave and selfless service to our communities. Despite the many negative things 

you may have heard recently, there’s one important message you need to hear: We appreciate you!

I’m personally inviting you, your spouse or a guest, and your fellow sworn officers to a dinner hosted in 

your honor, May 11 or 12, at Hyatt Regency Bellevue. Choose from one of these dates and visit 

BillyGraham.org/LEAE soon to RSVP.

Come relax in this safe setting and enjoy a gourmet meal, an uplifting message, encouraging practical 

wisdom from God’s Word, live music, and fellowship with other law enforcement couples. This special time 

is our gift to you, and there is no charge.

Thank you for serving, and may God richly bless you!

Sincerely,

Franklin Graham Please note that this event is subject 

to rescheduling due to ongoing COVID-19 

restrictions. Registered individuals will be 

notified of any changes.


